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February 13, 2025 

Steve Mitzel, Program Executive 
Ashland School District  
885 Siskiyou Boulevard 
Ashland, Oregon 97520 

Re:   Ashland School District 
Direct Digital Controls Project 
Ashland High School 
Recommendation to Award 

Dear Steve,      

After careful review and consideration, HMK Company recommends that you award the contract 
for Direct Digital Controls Project at Ashland High School in the amount of $712,585.00 to 
Environmental Controls Corp. 

On behalf of the District, HMK Company issued a Request for Proposals on January 23, 2025, 
for the direct Digital Controls Project. On February 6, 2025, one bid was received by 
Environmental Controls Corp. 

Environmental Controls Corp. is a firm of good reputation. The District is in compliance in 
awarding to Environmental Controls Corp. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss. 

Sincerely,  

Josh Whitaker 
Josh Whitaker 
Project Manager 
HMK Company 


